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Lenten Term 1—27th January 2017 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary & 

Nursery School 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

School Uniform 
There is still an increasing amount of children who are not wearing correct school 
uniform.  Please refer to the school uniform list which was sent out to all parents.  
Please take extra notice of footwear. There are a few children who are wearing 
trainers.  Please ensure your child wears black school shoes. 

Road Work at Five Points and Burnham Station 
The road works at the Five Points and Burnham Station are scheduled to start on 
Monday February 6th 2017.  Please see attached the letter which the school has 
received from the Highways manager at Slough-Amey. 

Lost Glasses (KS2) 
There are six pairs of prescription glasses still unclaimed in the school office.  If 
your child has lost a pair of glasses, they should go to the school office and speak to 
Mrs O’Sullivan.  All glasses which are not claimed by the end of the term will be 
given to charity. 

Mistaken Scooter 
If your child has a black and white micro scooter and rides it to school, could you 
please check that your child has taken the right scooter.  A child’s scooter has been 
taken by mistake, as the scooters are identical.  If this is the case, please let Mrs 
O’Sullivan know in the school office.  The name of the child is on the front of the 
scooter. 

Damaged Car—help needed 
An incident occurred on Tuesday involving a car being damaged. If there were any  
witnesses to this please could you kindly contact the school office.  
 
Common Illnesses leaflet 
Please see the attachment on Common Illnesses. 
 
Church Bulletin 
Please see the attachment for this week’s Church Bulletin. 
 
Parents Questionnaire 
The whole school parents questionnaire is now available for your information on 
the website under the parent info tab—parent voice.  The questionnaires were 
completed after the last parent consultation. 
 
Driving onto the school site 
For  safety reasons we ask that parents do not drive into the staff car park. The car 
park is for staff only.  
 
Sainsbury’s Vouchers 
We are now collecting the Sainsbury’s vouchers. Don’t forget to bring them in. The 
more vouchers collected, the more resources the school can order for the children 
to enjoy. 
Kind Regards, ‘  The joy of the Lord is your strength. 
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School starts at 9am  

(Nursery 8.45am and 12.15pm),  

gates will be shut promptly.  

Please ensure children are in  

class in plenty of time.  

Please pick your child up  

promptly at the end of the day  

at 3.10pm (KS1) or 3:15pm (KS2) 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary 

and Nursery School has a commit-

ment to safeguarding and promoting 

the welfare of children. 
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Useful Dates for Your Diary 

Friday 20th January Year 1 St Teresa Assembly at 2:30pm 

Friday 20th January Year 6 St Brigid Assembly at 2:30pm 

w/c 6th February  BIKEABILITY Training  

Friday 10th February Year 5 St Dunstan Assembly at 2:30pm 

22nd February  Fire Service to visit Year 3 at 11am  

13th – 17th February Lenten Half Term 

Friday 3rd March Year 1 St Bernadette Assembly at 2:30pm 

Friday 3rd March Year 4 St Blaise Assembly at 2:30pm 

Friday 17th March Year 3 St Clare Assembly at 2:30pm 

Wednesday 29th March  Easter egg Raffle—More details to follow 

Thursday 30th March Nursery End of Lenten Term 

Friday 31st March Lenten Term Ends (1.15pm) 

Tuesday 18th April Pentecost Term Begins 

Monday 1st May Bank Holiday 

29th May–2nd June Pentecost Half Term 

Attendance of the Week( w/e 27th January 2017) 
 

Year band Percentage 

Nursery 89.0% 

Reception 94.0% 

Year 1 95.5% 

Year 2 96.0% 

Year 3 95.5% 

Year 4 96.0% 

Year 5 96.0% 

Year 6 95.0% 

Well done Nursery.  Keep up the good attendance! 

Please refer to the school website for further dates 

 

 



 
Achievements  KS1 

Star of the week w/e 27th January 2017 

R St Francis Wiktor Baprawski For being kind and caring boy with a good attitude to 

learning 
1 St Teresa Charlotte Clifford For being a great role model, always trying your best 

and helping your peers. 

2 St Thomas Moore Emilia Kupka For amazing progress in writing and showing good 

behaviour for learning. 

St Clare Kieran Cook For trying so hard in all areas of the curriculum this week.  Espe-

cially in English, when he produced an excellent image of a Mean 

Seawig from a descriptive text.  Well done Kieran, I’m really 

proud of you. 

St Peter 

  

Gabriela Wilczko For always showing good manners and trying her best in all les-

sons. 

St John Bosco Dylan Phelan For working hard and staying focussed in all his lessons this 

week. 

St Columba Ashton Longworth For trying really hard and improving in all areas of the curricu-
lum.  Well done keep it up! 

St Blaise Daniel Rossiter For trying his best for the last two weeks, focussing in class and 

achieving his targets! 

St Paul Kieran Berry For writing a really good piece of poetry and for being a good 

role model to his peers. 

St Maximilian Gianluca Taborelli For participating well in class at all times and showing great 

teamwork this week in ICT. 

St Ethelbert Brajan Zielinski For having a positive attitude to learning and always trying his 

best.  Brajan has a smile that warms the coldest days.  Keep up 

the great attitude. 

St Dunstan Amelia Slocinska For always giving 100% and for always participating in all  

lessons across the curriculum.  Amelia’s RE work in particular 

this week, has been excellent.  Well Done! 

St Joseph Jakub Brukalo For setting a wonderful example to others through his kindness 

and helpful nature.  He always tries his best in every lesson and 

is a pleasure to teach.  Congratulations Jakub! 

St Brigid Agata For always having a great attitude to learning.  Well done! 

St Cuthbert Paul Muresan  For sharing a lovely smile all week, trying hard in class and 
opening doors for teachers and children whenever he can. 

Pupil Of the Week  

w/e 27th January 2017 


